
  Regular Business #2 
 

MEETING DATE: November 18, 2021 

TO: Library Board of Trustees 

FROM: Judy Booth, Library Director 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR FOUNDATION TO CONSIDER AGENDIZING ITS FINANCIAL 
SUPPORT OF HUNT LIBRARY’S INTERIOR LIBRARY SPACE 

 

 

 
SUMMARY 
 
The Board requests the financial support of the Fullerton Public Library Foundation’s in 
creating a new library within the Hunt Library building.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
Receive and file. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
Unknown 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Trustee Ballard (seconded by Trustee Chen) asked for an opportunity for the Board to ask if 
the Fullerton Public Library Foundation is willing to give its financial support to the creation of a 
Library Space within the Hunt Library building as part of an outreach to the Fullerton 
Community. The Hunt Library is currently being renovated as a City building to be operated as 
a small library within a larger property programmed by anticipated partners: Heritage Future 
and Arts Orange County. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


